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I oppose this rule because it will put an unnecessary hardship on many sectors of our economy.
Particularly on small businesses like landscapers, lawn care companies, outdoor recreation (guides,
river rafting companies, etc), maintenance and service companies, and anyone who provides
services that occur primarily outdoors. The cost of paying employees for an hour and only allowing
them to work 1/3 of the time will ruin the financial viability of many small businesses. Do not pass
or implement this rule.


